With recent reductions of ocean freight rates, Progressive Furniture has dedicated itself to
passing savings along to its loyal customers.

High Point Market, last month, welcomed a companywide price reduction on overseas
product anywhere from a rate of 5-10% based on cube size. Improving ocean supply and
logistic chains continue to be monitored and reflected in our price structure. Stay tuned as
we get back down to business and work together to deliver a quality product at the best
rates possible.

Thank you for your patience, partnership, and passion for this industry as we look forward to
serving you with full transparency.

With much thanks,
Progressive Furniture
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